
____________________________________________________________ 
 
Ref: 09.246355 
 
 
The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a 
Board meeting held on 19th, July 2016. 
 
The Board decided to defer consideration of this case and to issue a Section 
132 notice to the applicant/appellant regarding the following: 
 

The applicant/appellant is requested to provide details of the planning 
status of the existing storage building that it is now proposed to demolish 
and replace. In this regard to the applicant/appellant is requested to 
provide details of the planning permission under which this storage 
building was permitted. Furthermore, the applicant/appellant is requested 
to provide details of financial contribution(s), if any, paid to the planning 
authority in respect of this storage building. 

 
 
(Allow 3 weeks) 
 
 
 
 
Board Member: ___________________ Date   20th, July 2016  

Paddy Keogh 

 

[Please circulate any response to the planning authority 
for comment] 

 

Board Direction 


